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GOVERNOR EXPENSES 
 

Safeguarding Statement 
The school is committed to safeguarding children and promoting the welfare of children and 

young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
 
 
 
The Governing Board of The Willows Primary School will not pay any expenses to Governors 
during the academic year 2023 - 24. 
 
Governors have given full consideration to the financial situation of the school, and the voluntary 
nature of the role of being a governor. 
 
The Governing Board has committed to reviewing the payment of expenses during budget 
planning for the new financial year, (2024-2025) and will consider the policy at that time for 
implementation in the new academic year i.e. September 2024 
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